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DEAR SISTERS;

Our November meeting was attended by Denise , Janice [},
Kelly .. Holly ., and a new sister Rene K. who looked lovely. Dana
stopped by for a brief chat and off she flew to parts unknown. The
weather was cold and snowy but still delightful. The girls in dresses
had a bit of a chill with so much of their legs exposed. Something to
consider when we are out with our significant other.

The meeting started a bit late due to the weather. But after
this delay we took care of business in hurry, and Chit Chatted the
rest of the night, talking about cloths, make-up, under garments,
style, etc.. Another group was in the building at the same time but
they did not bother us at all. Some of the girls went out to
socialize at a well known place, and two of the girls went out to eat,
which resulted in one of them being read, this is not a problem.

Due to holiday commitments the girls have decided not to meet
in December. We will have our next meeting in January.

If anyone has items to be included in the notice, try to keep
in mind the middle of the month is when I like to mail the notices
out. So please submit your items before hand, other wise they will
appear in the next months notice. In fact this notice may’ reach you

' late due to the holiday. k

Now not many of you girls were very observant about my last
notice on the Dues. I was in rush in typing that I slipped a " u " in
instead of an " a ". My slip was showing and not one of you ladies
question why we were doing what I did. Do I have you confused 7?7 Well
let me adjust my outfit here and 1’11 show you what 1 mean.

This part of the notice appeared in the last letter:

10ONTH REG DUES ASSOC. DUES MONTH REG DUES ASSOC. DUES
fan thru Jun $25.00 $10.00 July thru Dec $15.00 $5.00

It should have read Jan thru Jan. I hope I cleared up the confusion.

A little analysis on where we stand with the NU PHI CHI. I
have a mailing list of (28) names and addresses, (3) of which are
Sister Sororities, leaving (25) sister who get mailings on our
sorority. We have (8) paid regular members so far, and expecting more

to join. They are Denise from Williamgville, Janice JJ. from

herst, Denise . from Amherst, Connie . from Jamestown, Holly

from Tonawanda, Jackie from Kenmore, Kelly from Blasdel and
Rene from Depew. We have two sisters who we classify as a sorority

boosters. A BIG THANK YOU goes out to the girls who paid in advance.
We’ll need the funds when we negotiate a meeting place, and to pay for
some of the start up cost.

I have to sign off now, hope to see you in January.
A big embrace to all you lovely ladies,

Denise




et DISCLAIMER

The opinions and views expressed in our notices are
/’/khose of the respective contributors and do not necessarily

represent the views or official policies of Nu Phi Chi.

Note to newsletter editors: if you would like to

‘ reprint any material from our lett rs, permission is granted ,

we ask however that the source be noted and due credit be given
to the originator.

Any material which does not contain the name of the
author was generated by this editor and she is solely
responsible for its’® content.

1993 MEMBERSHIP DUES
NOTICE

IF YOU HAVE NOT PAID YOUR 1993 DUES YET
THIS WILL BE THE LAST ISSUE OR NOTICE
THAT YOU WILL RECEIVE. NEXT MONTH
HOWEVER , WE WILL SEND A NOTICE TO

THOSE WHO HAVEN'T RENEWED AS A
*Nl’.)flR. MANY THANKS TO THOSE WHO HAVE
A

LXEADY RENEWED FOR 23.

YOUR
NU PHI CHI
OFF ICERS

OFFICE =~NAME~
CO-PRESIDENTS DENISE
JANICE
NEWSLETTER( TEMP JDENISE
BUSINESS MGRS. KELLY
JANIC
HISTORIAN DENISE
SOCIAL JANICE

. KELLY






